
From:  

Sent: Sunday, February 28, 2021 1:53 PM 

To: Godwin Chan <godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca>; Clerks Richmondhill 

<clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Planning Richmondhill <planning@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Re: Proposed Development at Oneida Crescent - Council Public Meeting 

Thank you Councillor Chan. I myself am against these developments especially when 

we haven't seen how not living under lockdown would impact the current traffic flow, 

with new buildings still being built and occupancy not having moved in. It's too much 

development in too short of a time. It would impact the safety of the schools and it would 

honestly not be the same area I happily moved into, an area where I am proud to raise 

my daughter in, an area I feel safe in. I would most likely consider moving if new 

buildings were added. And that's a little worrisome, as I can barely afford life in 

Richmond hill as is, yet we are established here for employment, schooling, community, 

and so much more.  


